
Executive Committee Report   September 2020 

 

 The Executive committee, which have been tasked and given the powers to act for the BOG 

and the AAMC during the COVID pandemic, has met a number of times to take care of the 

AAMC business. The Committee made the following decisions: 

1. Upon the recommendation of the chair of the Nominating Committee voted in Alexa 

Pagonas (2020-2022) and Dawn Cunningham, (2020-2023) to serve as Vice Presidents. 

The committee renewed Debi Wood’s position as Alumna Trustee member and Debra 

Connick as at large member (2020-2021). Additionally, Debby Dittman was voted in as 

an at large member (2020-2021). 

 

2. To provide pizzas for the Campus Security for the summer months in recognition of their 

nonstop work on campus amidst Shelter in Place. 

 


